
Club Maple Thanksgiving Dinner 

Thursday, November 18, 2021 

The City of Glendale, Community Services & Parks Department                              

will be giving away boxed dinners from Dinah’s Chicken to existing                          

Club Maple participants only. Club Maple participants are encouraged                      

to pick up a boxed dinner and then join the Club Maple Program.                         

Supplies are limited and distributed on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Distribution will take place at Maple Park Community Center                                    

from 5:30 p.m.  through 6:15 p.m. or until supplies last.                                         

820 E. Maple Street, Glendale, CA 91205 

Face coverings are required.  

Distancing and infection control protocols will apply.  

 

To RSVP for a boxed dinner or for more information,                                                     

please call (818) 548-3694 or                                                                                               

email kkhan@glendaleca.gov. 


